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The N.C.E.R.T. visit to the first year B.Ed. students was conducted on 11th March 2022 under the 
guidance of Dr. Isha Varshney and Mr. Pawan Mishra. The visit gave an insight to the students 
regarding the innovations and the importance of technology in teaching learning process. The 
program initiated by Ms. Deepti and introduced to Mr. Abhay Kumar and Pramod sir who gave 
detailed ideas to the students of what technology actually is, what are the misconceptions regarding 
the technology and how it will be helpful in the coming generations. All the students reported the 
CIET by 9:30 AM and with well-maintained dress code and decorum. The students were so keen 
and interested to learn and ask their quires to the respected instructors. There was an active 
participation in the spot puppet show by our students. Within the limited time they were asked to 
perform and they enacted well and a good appreciation was received by Pramod sir. 
 

Different integrated courses, their need importance and relevance were made aware to the 
students and the level of improvement in teaching methodologies through technology was 
demonstrated by the sir. Then students were taken for a visit of the recording studios and made the 
relevance and the methods of recording and the room in which all the recording work is initiated. 
 

The planning to the publishing all the process was seen by the students and almost received 
the over all performance. The students were happy to visit and know more about the teaching 
grounds.    
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